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November 20, 1969

Mr. Kermit Geary
R. D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pennsilvania 18088

Dear Kermit:

This letter is to conferm your reported reception of RADIO
STATION W W L E on the morning of November 17, 1969.

You report is of great interest to me and have also received
a reported reception from Fairfax Virginia from a Internation RADIO
Club DXer.

For your information W W L E is operated on 1170 KHz with a
power of 1000 -Watts.

After talking with some local DXers I have found out that you
might be interested in finding out when W W L E does a frequency
check. If you would like W W L E does a frequency check the
first Saturday in the month, between the hours of Midnight and
1:30Am.

Again I thank you for your interest in your reception, and I
must say your log is indeed quite accurate.

Happy DXing

RJM:rjm

Sincerely yours

RADIO CORNWALL INCORPORATED

Robert John Maines Jr.
Engineer
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